

Headteacher: Gina Newton Address: Birley Lane, Sheffield S12 3BP

Telephone: 0114 239 2531

enquiries@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Year 5 / 6 Open Evening, an event that promises to be informative. At The Birley Academy, we are dedicated to providing the best possible education for your children and this evening is an excellent opportunity for you to experience our school first-hand.

Date: Tuesday 10th October

Time: 5 – 7pm

Location: The Birley Academy, Birley Lane, Sheffield, S12 3BP

Here's what you can expect at our Year 5/6 Open Evening:

Interactive tour: Explore our state-of-the-art facilities, classrooms, laboratories, and recreational areas. Meet our dedicated teachers, staff, and enthusiastic students who will guide you through the school.

Academic showcase: Discover our innovative curriculum, teaching methods, and the wide range of subjects and extracurricular activities available to students. Learn how we foster a love for learning.

Meet the teachers: Our passionate educators will be on hand to answer any questions you may have about our teaching approach, classroom dynamics, and individualised support.

Student performance and exhibitions: Witness the talents of our students through performances, art exhibitions, and science demonstrations.

Information sessions: We will provide detailed presentations on our admissions process, scholarships, and financial aid options, ensuring you have all the information you need to make an informed decision.

Q & A: An opportunity to ask questions, discuss your child's unique needs, and learn about our commitment to student success.

Refreshments: Enjoy light refreshments and have the chance to socialise with other parents and members of our school community.

Attending our school Open Evening will give you a glimpse into the vibrant learning environment we offer at The Birley Academy. We believe that by choosing our school, your child will receive an exceptional education that will prepare him/her for a successful future.

We look forward to welcoming you and your family to our School Open Evening. Together, we can shape a bright future for your child. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Gillham, Assistant Headteacher for student well-being and character development on: leoniegillham@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

Thank you for considering The Birley Academy as the place where your child's educational journey can truly flourish.

Sincerely,

The Birley Academy









